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July 17, 2025    
 
Via Email: cao@lanigan.ca 
 
 
Town of Lanigan        
Box 280         
Lanigan SK  S0K 2M0 
 
 
Attention Waterworks Owner/Operator: 
 
 
 
RE: Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory for Town of Lanigan (Munster Street 22 – 
63 only) - Rescinded 
 
The Water Security Agency (WSA) is satisfied with the two sets of negative bacteriological 
sampling and adequate disinfection residuals and turbidity values from samples that have 
been collected from the water distribution system following the recent waterworks system 
depressurization.  Therefore, effective immediately the WSA is rescinding the 
“Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory” for the residents and users of the Town of 
Lanigan water supply, in the area mentioned above, that was issued on July 14, 2025. 
 
For further information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at (306) 230-3254 
or lee.reinhart@wsask.ca. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
WATER SECURITY AGENCY 
Lee Reinhart 
Supervisor, Environment Officer 
 
 

cc: Brandy Boha, Environment Officer, Watrous Region, WSA 
Water Advisories, Water Security Agency 
Saskatchewan Health Authority, Yorkton Office 
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